
From: Jim Lamb
To: CELA
Subject: RR 23L-15 Straight Talk Politics PAC
Date: Thursday, May 18, 2023 2:54:25 PM

Ms. Dennis,
 
I am writing on behalf of Straight Talk Politics PAC to request a short extension of time, from May
18 to May 26, 2023, to complete our response to referral RR 23L-15.
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.
 
Jim
 
 
 
James C. Lamb
 
Sandler, Reiff, Lamb, Rosenstein & Birkenstock, P.C.
1090 Vermont Ave., NW, Ste. 750, Washington, D.C. 20005
202.479.1111 (main) - 
“Make it a great day,” Kevin Basmadjian
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